Kenilworth Homes Quarterly Board Meeting
Wednesday Apirl 13, 2021- Meeting Minutes

The meeting was held virtually, via Zoom, and began at 7:00 pm.

Present Board Members Term on Board Expires
Yes Tom Hipp (PV) President 2020
Yes Tina Summers (OP) Vice President 2021
Yes Floyd Wohlrab (OP) Treasurer 2021
Yes Brian Doyle (PV) Director of Communications 2021
Yes Cher Brownback (PV) Social Chair 2021
Yes Ryan Keairns (OP) Secretary 2021
No Peter Scaletty (PV) Director of Landscaping 2020

In attendance: Tom Hipp, Tina Summers

Other Business:

Cher Brownback and Ryan Keairns plan to not seek re-election in June.

Tom is going to ask Bruce Ridge about potentially re-joining the HOA Board.

The Annual meeting is set for June 14. Tom is going to ask Cher if she can look into venues.
Tom needs to figure out the Ed McGurren Memorial.

Tom needs to figure out the landscaping plan with Canopy.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm.

Respectfully Submitted By: Tom Hipp, President



